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Wisconsin Laborers’ District Council Supports Governor Evers and WisDOT’s 

Revival on the I-94 East-West Corridor Project 

 

DeForest, WI – The Wisconsin Laborers’ District Council thanks Governor Evers and 

the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for their decision to revive the I-94 

East-West Corridor project in Milwaukee County.   

 

“This project to rebuild I-94 between 70th Street and 16th Street in Milwaukee County 

is long overdue, and this project will help alleviate traffic congestion and make our 

roads safer, while also helping to boost the local, regional, and state economy,” said 

John Schmitt, President/Business Manager of the Wisconsin Laborers’ District 

Council.   

 

“This project will create between 6,000 and 10,000 jobs, and our members are a 

highly trained workforce who are ready to get to work to rebuild this critical piece of 

our state’s infrastructure.  We thank Governor Evers and Secretary-designee 

Thompson for their leadership on working to get this project moving again,” Schmitt 

concluded. 

 

The Wisconsin Laborers’ District Council is an affiliation of five Laborer local unions, 

representing nearly 9,000 construction craft laborers throughout Wisconsin.  The 

Laborers are the most diverse trade in the construction industry servicing employers 

in transportation infrastructure, building, sewer and water, utility distribution, 

demolition, asbestos removal and related sectors. 
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